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• The referendum closed on the 31 May and the results are as follows: 
 
280 voted in favour of the Parish Council producing a Neighbourhood 
Development Plan (NDP). 
 
12 voted against the Parish developing a NDP.  
 
Of the 292 votes that were counted there were no spoiled papers.  

 

• The Parish Council is very grateful for people taking an interest in developing 
an NDP and attending the drop in sessions to discuss the benefits and dis 
benefits of such a plan.  
 

• The NDP subcommittee will now take steps to develop the plan for Brinklow. 
The development of the NDP is reliant upon community involvement and we 
will need volunteers to help develop the plan for Brinklow. If you are interested 
in volunteering to help develop the plan please speak to any of the Brinklow 
Parish Councillors to register your interest. Contact details can be found on 
the BPC website.     http://brinklowvillage.co.uk/ 
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